
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
April 2022 

 

Message from the Headteacher  
Parents Evening 3.30-6pm, Thursday 7th April 2022 
The booking system for parents evening will remain open through school spider until Wednesday 6th at 
midday. So there is still time to book your appointment if you have not had chance to do so. 
 
Parents Evening itself is on Thursday 7th April.  
 
If your appointment is in class 8, 9 or 10 then please enter through the playground gates on Richmond 
St, walk down the passageway between the upper junior building and the main building to access these 
classrooms. You will exit via the same route.  
 
If your appointment is in Class 2, 3 or 4 then please enter through the playground gates on Richmond St, 
then access these class rooms via the steps your children usually enter and exit the building.  
 
If your appointment is in Class 1, 5, 6 or 7 then please enter through the playground gates on Richmond 
St, then access these class rooms via the door nearest to class 6 (it is to the right of class one). 
 
There is no entrance or exit via the front of school. 
 
If you have any covid symptoms or are isolating because you have tested positive, then please do not 
attend on the night.  
 
We all look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 
 
PTA Event: Break the Rules Day 
A massive thank you from the PTA for all your support with Break the Rules Day. 
  
School Uniform 
This is just a reminder that earrings are not allowed in school. Thank you for your continued support 
with this. Children are also to wear black shoes in school and not trainers as part of our school uniform 
code. 
 
Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make use of the church car park across the road 
and do not drive down Richmond St or park on the yellow zigzag lines. 
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 

Dates 
Thursday 7th April 
Yr 5 & 6 to visit 
Holy Trinity, 
Stalybridge, Easter 
Experience 
 
Thursday April 7th 
Parents Evening 
3.30-6pm. 
 
Friday 8th April 
Last day of term in 
school. 
 
Monday 25th April 
First day of term 
after the Easter 
Holidays 
 
Wednesday 27th 
April Freddy Fit in 
school 
 
Monday May 2nd 
Bank Holiday  
 
Thursday 5th May 
School Closed for 
INSET Day 
 
Week Beginning 
May 9th Year 6 
SATS week  
 
Week beginning 
Monday 13th June 
Sports Health and 
Fitness Week 
 
Monday June 20th 
Class Photos 

Updated Local and National Advice in relation to Covid-19 (this can also be 
found in the Covid-19 section of the school website) 

What to do if you have a positive COVID-19 test result 

Try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people 

If you have a positive COVID-19 test result, it is very likely that you have 
COVID-19 even if you do not have any symptoms. You can pass on the 
infection to others, even if you have no symptoms. 

Many people with COVID-19 will no longer be infectious to others after 5 days. 
If you have a positive COVID-19 test result, try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 5 days after the day you took your test. There 
is different advice for children and young people aged 18 and under. 

If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to 
stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they 
took the test, if they can. 

After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of 
passing the infection on to others is much lower. This is because children and 
young people tend to be infectious to other people for less time than adults. 
 
When children and young people with symptoms should stay at home and 
when they can return to education 

Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore 
throat, or slight cough, who are otherwise well, can continue to attend their 
education setting. 

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature 
should stay at home and avoid contact with other people, where they can. 
They can go back to school, college or childcare, and resume normal activities 
when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to 
attend. 

All children and young people with respiratory symptoms should be 
encouraged to cover their mouth and nose with a disposable tissue when 
coughing and/or sneezing and to wash their hands after using or disposing of 
tissues. 

 

 
TWITTER @paul_primary    
Just a reminder that we are on twitter, we would love it if you can start 
following us, our handle is @paul_primary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#Children

